Allison, Hanna (SEN)

From:

AHIA [admin@ahia.org.au]

Sent:

Friday, 3 October 2003 2:20 PM

To:

Medicare, Committee (SEN)

Subject:

105 A. Attach (. Letter from Russell Schneider AHIA to Elton Humphery, Secretary, Senate Select

Committee on Medicare

Importance: High

ORIGINAL LETTER POSTED TODAY

3 October 2003

Mr Elton Humphery Secretary Senate Select Committee on Medicare Parliament House **CANBERRA ACT 2600**

Dear Mr Humphery

At my appearance before the Committee I undertook to provide the Committee with further details on a number of issues, including an update of public and private hospital utilisation and the income levels of the insured population.

These and other questions are dealt with in the attached supplementary submission which also estimates that the cost to governments of removing the 30-percent rebate could range up to \$5 billion for hospital services alone, not counting the disruption that would occur to our overall health care system.

I apologise for the delay but some of this detail required considerable time to obtain and analyse.

I hope the Committee will find this information worthy of inclusion in its report as it confirms the benefits of the 30-percent rebate to our health care system.

To the best of our knowledge, this is the most up to date and reliable data available.

Yours sincerely

RUSSELL SCHNEIDER CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Enclosure

3 October 2003

from:

LIZ DAVIS

Executive Assistant to Russell Schneider CEO Australian Health Insurance Association Ltd 4 Campion Street, Deakin ACT 2600 Australia

Email: admin@ahia.org.au Web: www.ahia.org.au Telephone: (02) 6285 2977 Facsimile: (02) 6285 2959

The information contained in this message and any annexure is CONFIDENTIAL and intended only for the named recipient(s). If you have received this message in error, you are prohibited from reading, copying, distributing and/or using the information. Please contact the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy the original message.